
Mail By Device Report

Notification created by dlwagner on 12/17/2013 09:24:26

Notice Sent:

01/05/2014 midnight - 8:00 AM 

The Router/Switch Code Upgrade has been CANCELLED. As a result, most 

hardwired connections should remain up and working throughout the 

maintenance window. Any service interruption should be brief. All other 

network maintenance will proceed as planned. 

Devices selected to create this notice:

Click on device name for more info on the XXI naming convention.

Click on 'Bldg. Info' for more info on the building in question.

Page 1 of 1Mail By Device Report

1/2/2014https://aants.net.wisc.edu/reports/2013_12_17_09_24_26_dlwagner.html


